







2 October 2025

Dear Year 7 Parents and Carers

We are pleased to invite you to our Year 7 Parents' Evening on Thursday 16 October 2025, 4.30-7.30pm.

This evening is an opportunity to meet and speak with your child's tutor, to look at their books from lessons and read with your child.

Later in the year, you will have an opportunity to come in and meet with subject teachers.

On 16 October, we would like you to come into school for 30 minutes. In that time:

- Your child will share their exercise book with you and the work of which they are most proud
- Your child will read some of their current novel from Park's reading canon
- Your child will share their digital learning profile
- You will meet with their tutor for a 5 minute appointment to discuss their start at Park.

Please use this link to book your slot with your child's tutor: https://parkc.schoolcloud.co.uk/

Please arrive 25 minutes before this appointment with your child to allow time to review their start at Park.

We very much look forward to seeing you next week.

Yours faithfully

Lenton

Ben Bourton

Assistant Headteacher















